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MARTIN COUNTY, FLORIDA 
SUPPLEMENTAL MEMORANDUM 

TO: Honorable Members of the Board 
of County Commissioners 

DATE: April 13, 2020 

 

VIA: Taryn Kryzda  
 County Administrator  

 

FROM: Donna Gordon, Executive Aide 
 

REF: 20-0103 
SUBJECT: AFFORDABLE HOUSING ADVISORY COMMITTEE APPOINTMENTS 

This document may be reproduced upon request in an alternative format by contacting the County ADA Coordinator 
(772) 320-3131, the County Administration Office (772) 288-5400, Florida Relay 711, or by completing our 
accessibility feedback form at www.martin.fl.us/accessibility-feedback.       

 
On April 13, 2020, the Administration Staff received a letter of resignation from Stephen Walker 
who served on the Affordable Housing Advisory Committee since November 2018.  Per previous 
Board direction, Administration Staff sent Mr. Walker a Certificate of Appreciation and a letter 
thanking him for serving which were signed by the Chairman. 
 
Staff is requesting the Board appoint four members to the Affordable Housing Advisory 
Committee. 
 
TK/dg 
Attachment 
 
Reviewed by County Attorney’s Office  
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